
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our week ahead – What are we going to be learning?  

 All about minibeasts – naming and sorting them. 
 Making amounts in different ways and using these to solve problems. 
 Counting in groups 2s,5s,10s. 
 .Reading the story of ‘Superworm’ and designing our own Super minibeasts.  
 Writing sentences from the Superworm story. 
 Going on minibeast hunts and looking closely at them with a magnifying glass. 

Homework 

We have been learning about 
responsibility this past week in Reception.  
The children have had to be responsible 
for caring for their pea seed they have 
planted and also for looking after their 
own ‘flour baby’ (the children will tell you 
about it).  Over half term we would like 
you to give your child a responsibility for 
the week such as making their beds every 
day for the week, water the plants etc…  If 
they do it for the whole week please let us 
know and we will award those children a 
responsibility certificate! 
 

 

 

Reminders:  

 Please make sure children have a named water bottle every day. 
 You need to apply sun cream to your child before school as we cannot put suncream on the children.  If they need 

to reapply they have to be able to do it themselves. 
 Remember if your child is having a school lunch you need to choose on parent pay beforehand and please do not 

choose hot a lunch if your child is bringing a packed lunch. 

 

 

Upcoming dates:  
Parent drop in session to view our SRE planning on 
Tuesday 5th June 3:15 – 3:45pm) Please see the separate 
letter.  
 
Class photo day – 5th June  
  
Sports day is Monday 11th June. 

RT & RD – 9.30am      RA - 1pm 

Children will be put into their house teams, they will need 
to wear a coloured top for their house team. If you are 
unaware of what team your child is in, please ask your 
class teacher.   The children should know what team 
points they get -  red / blue / green / yellow. 

Family ‘healthy eating’ topic picnic to celebrate the end of 
The Early Years Foundation Stage for your children: 17th 
July 2-3pm, all parents and families welcome. 

We are in need of cardboard egg boxes and 
any clean yoghurt pots for some creative 
activities we will be doing the week after half 
term.  

WoW (word of the 
week) 

‘amphibian’  

Animals that live in water 
and on land.  

 


